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(Pypewritten) (Miss Marcia Noyes)
From the Regius Professor of Medicine, Oxford.
May 17th, 10.
Dear Miss Noyes,

It is too bad that the Governor should have vetoed the bill; better luck
next time!

I am sending you an interesting book by Choulant on 'The history of
anatomical drawings", which is now a somewhat rare and expensive book. Should
you happen to have a copy send it on to the Johns Hopkins Liprary.

Love to Miss Humpton.

I shall see you late in September.

Sincerely, yours,
#n Osler



